Sweet Home Emergency Ministries

1115 Long Street 

Sweet Home, OR  97386

     
November 16, 2013
 
 
Dear Friends of SHEM,
 
It has been a few months since our last newsletter and now it’s already the middle of November. 
 
SHEM has many activities taking place as the holiday season approaches. Christmas food box applications are being completed and distributed to the churches and organizations. There are several food drives taking place. Hawthorne School will be delivering their food on Thursday, November 21st, after 3:30 pm. We need your help sorting and stocking the shelves with the food collected. The Salvation Army bell ringing will take place November 30th and December 7th and 14th. The money collected during the bell ringing pays for the backpacks for the Back to School celebration.
 
KLOVE radio (107.1 FM) interviewed Jeff Rice last month. The interview will be aired tomorrow, November 17th, at 5:00 pm on A Closer Look. It will be aired periodically throughout the year.
 
With the decrease in food stamp funding, we expect to see even more hungry people. In October, 362 boxes fed 1349 people. Recently we have been able to provide a variety of vegetable garden seeds in the food boxes so that clients can grow some of their own healthy foods and feel more self-sufficient. 
 
We are grateful for the donations which you so willingly provide to SHEM in order to help us be available to the hungry. Now there are two additional ways to be a blessing to our extended community. The Point Restaurant is once again serving a free Thanksgiving dinner and is presenting the donations received to SHEM. Also, recently an anonymous donor has offered a matching grant towards encouraging November and December donations.
 
We give thanks for each and every one of you. Happy Thanksgiving and may God bless you richly.
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~Cindy L. Rice

